



June 23, 2016

Bud and Linda Bradley Raymow Construction Co., Inc.

Dear Bud and Linda:

On behalf of the YMCA of the Suncoast, Greater Palm Harbor Branch, I would like to take this opportunity to THANK YOU for your generosity in support of our Kids Fishing Challenge at Wall Springs Park. Thanks to Raymow Construction, as well as other sponsors and volunteers, we were able to provide a wonderful day of fishing, food and fun to over 200 children and their families. This year, we had the BIGGEST fish caught in our 11-year history of this event—a catfish measuring in at 15 1/2 inches!

As you know, the YMCA depends heavily on the support of our partners in order that we can continue to provide the many services, programs and outreach necessary to meet the needs in our Palm Harbor community. It is through events like the Kids Fishing Challenge that TOGETHER, we can strengthen the communities we both serve.

Again, thank you so much for your sponsorship and for making a difference in the lives of so many kids and families!

Respectfully,

Randy M. Nilsson **Executive Director** 

High Point